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Hello Fellow Connecticut JCI Senators, 
 
I want to start  off by wishing everyone happy holidays from my daughter and I to 
my Senate family. May you  all find the peace and joy of the holiday season . 
Here’s to a peaceful and prosperous 2010!  
 
I want to congratulate our newest Senators, all from the Greater Hartford  
Jaycees.  Roland Klee, Jennifer Tanger King, and Nancy Gianetti are all very  
deserving of this honor.   
 
It was great to see so many Senators at the awards banquet on Saturday evening 
of  Fall board., especially those who I haven’t seen in a very long time. It was great 
to reminisce  about days gone by, and to catch up on everything new. I think the 
scariest part for me is that many of their children that I remember as kids are now 
old enough to be Jaycees. I am just glad it is their children getting older and that I 
haven't aged one day! 
 
The Connecticut Jaycees year end meeting is in Danbury on the last weekend of 
January. Please let me know if you would be interested in having a social that Fri-
day night as soon as possible so I can let the Jaycees know. 
 
In the Senate Spirit, 
 
Joe Lavoie #61889 
45th President CT JCI Senate 

From The President... 



 

CT JCI Senate Website 

CHECK IT OUT !!   The CT Senate web site (www.ctjcisenate.org) is 

always available with the most recent newsletter, current board of 
directors, as well as past and present photos and information.  

Check it out today!! 
 

Send your current photos and news to CT Senate Webmaster Tom 

Jablonowski at  jablonowski@sbcglobal.net.  UPDATES WELCOME! 

 

My Fellow Jaycees,  
 
I just want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your  
dedication and hardwork this year to keep the Senate going and 
to help continue supporting the Jaycees. I know that the times are 
tough everywhere but as we are in the season of giving I want to 
give my THANKS to all of you for your friendship, generosity and 
caring that makes you all a special part of my life. As we go into 
the end of the 1st decade of the 21st century I hope that the new 
year will find you well and happy. My sincerest Holiday  
Greetings to you all.  
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!! 
 
Allison “Alicat” Forsythe 
Connecticut JCI Senate Vice President 
Senator #61452 

From The Vice President... 

http://www.ctjcisenate.org/
mailto:jablonowski@sbcglobal.net


Hol iday  S c r ambl e r  

Answers:  1.MENORAH  2.RUDOLPH  3.PRESENTS  4.FAMILY  5.CHRISTMAS  6.SANTA CLAUSE  7.DREIDEL   
8.SNOWMAN  9.STOCKING  10.WREATH  11.NATIVITY  12.CHANUKAH  13.SLEDDING  14.CANDY CANE 

15.CANDLE  16.WISHING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON! 
The Puzzle Page 

Unscramble the following  
HOLIDAY words 

(Answers are below) 

 
R N O A E H M 

 

L D P O R H U 
 

T E E S S N R P 
 

L M I Y A F 
 

T C S M S A H R I 
 

N T A A S      
 

U L C A S 
 

L D D E E R I 
 

A N S M W O A  
 

K G T C N S I O 
 

H W E T R A  
 

T N I A Y I V T 
 

A A U H H K C N 
 

D G N D L S I E 
 

Y C D N A     N C A E 
 

L D C N E A  
 

H A P P Y     H O L I D A Y S 
 



News & Views  

Preview of Things to ComePreview of Things to Come  
H a p py  Ha n ukka h !  

M erry  Chr i s t ma s !  

Happy  Ho l idays !   
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US JCI Senate Mid-Year Meeting   
January 22-24, 2010  Daytona, Florida 

 

CT Jaycees Meeting & Installation Banquet   
January 29-30, 2010  Danbury, Connecticut 
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Happy  

Valentines 

Day!! M
a
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h
 Happy St. 

Patrick’s 

Day!! 

 

CHARLES F. DICK, Senator #39434 of Providence, RI after 
many years of AMERADA attendance was the recipient of the 
JCI AMERADA Cliff Willis Memorial Fellowship Award (#42) in  

September 2009. Charlie was an active Jaycee in Rhode Island, 
Connecticut and Massachusetts for many years.   

He attended his first AMERADA in 1984 in Stowe, VT. 
 

GREG YORK, Senator #, of Wallingford CT, took home the tro-
phy for (sexiest) hairy chest at the September 2009 AMERADA.   

(stolen from Ralph Lockman who was not in attendance!).   
Greg is a recent senate award recipient. 



2009-2010 DUE$ ARE DUE 
 
 

As we wind down 2009, please remember to 
send dues payments promptly. Renewal  

information is below.  Please provide us with 

your current information to update our  
records.  Return to: Jack Pasquale, Senator 
32806, Treasurer, 39 Balsam Ridge Circle, 

Wallingford, CT 06492. 
 

Dues are currently $30.00, however if you 

are a Life Member, your dues are current.  
Regardless of your status (life or annual) 

please send updated  

address/contact information. 
 

Thank you for your support of the  

Connecticut JCI Senate and I look  
forward to seeing each of you  
during the upcoming months. 

 
Yours in the Senate, 

Jack Pasquale, Senator 32806 

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 
 

 

Name:               Senate #:  ______ 

 

 

Address:                                     

 

 

City/State/Zip:         

 

 

Home Phone: ___________________  Work Phone:     

 

 
Cell Phone:    E-mail Address:     

 

 
Dues: $30.00 

 

Sandy and Ralph Lockman  Wish the CT JCI Senate and their family and 
friends a very happy holiday and a prosperous new year. 

 
Bob and Barbara Westendorf   Wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

most joyous of new year of celebrations, love and joy. 
 

Charlie Dick   Sends Holiday Greetings to All. 
 

Sue Zetoff, # 61461, Region ONE NVP and her husband Jerry #44190 wish 
their Connecticut Senate friends and family a very happy holiday season. 

 

 



 

We Remember…. 
 

 

Vin Lentini's mom, Elizabeth "Betty" Lentini, passed 
away Friday, October 30.  Cards may be sent to:  

Vin & Cathy Lentini,  
558 Oak Ave, Cheshire CT  06410     

 
Jerry Zetoff's # 44190 father passed away  

Saturday, November 14. Cards may be sent to: 
 Jerry and Sue Zetoff, 50 Foothills Way,  

Bloomfield CT  06002. 
 

Senate friend Jackie Bontems lost her  
life partner, Brian Gleason. 

 
Fred Bomely, Enfield Senator,  

passed away Tuesday, November 24th.   
 

Mimi Zulliani, wife of  Conneticut JCI Senator  
Robert Zulliani (#39565), after a long illness. 



Seasons  

Greetings and  

Happy Holidays  

from the  

Connecticut JCI 

Senate!! 



The Connecticut JCI Senate 

C/O Sandra Samoncik 

201 Valley View Drive 

Meriden,  CT  06450 
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